
 

 

December 10, 2020 

 

Dear Family Member, 

I’d like to update you on the status of COVID-19 in the ECF.  Today, we received more test 

results from this week’s resident testing and have discovered several new positive residents.  We 

have a total of 12 positive residents in the facility at this time.  Two of our previous positive 

cases have recovered and are now testing negative.  Four of our residents remain in the hospital.  

We received some disheartening news last evening that one of our hospitalized residents passed 

away due to COVID-19 complication.  

Our staff are continuing to exercise all of the CDC and DOH guidelines to prevent the spread of 

infection.  We will continue to monitor for signs and symptoms and tests everyone regularly. 

It is a sad truth that this virus is having a brutal effect on everyone.  You are in my prayers this 

evening. 

Sincerely, 

Fortunato Scerbo III 

Administrator 

 


